
Enter Address Here
Site InformationCity of Hampton

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #:  Version: 123-0060 Name: Athletic Hall of Fame Appointments

Status:Type: Appointment Complete

File created: In control:2/24/2023 City Council Work Session

On agenda: Final action:3/8/2023 3/8/2023

Title: Consideration of Appointments to the Athletic Hall of Fame

Sponsors:

Indexes: ,

Code sections:

Attachments:

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

reappointedCity Council Legislative Session3/8/2023 1 Pass

Consideration of Appointments to the Athletic Hall of Fame

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

Marty O'Brien has served one term and is eligible for reappointment to another term.  Council is
being asked to reappoint him to serve a second term until March 31, 2026.

Bud Porter and James Johnson have served two consecutive terms and are not eligible for
reappointment.  Council is being asked to appoint two individuals to serve first terms until March 31,
2026.

It is recommended that Marquis Bryant not be reappointed due to his lack of participation.  Council is
being asked to appoint an individual to serve a first term until March 31, 2026.

Council is being asked to appoint an individual to serve a first term until March 31, 2026 to fill a
vacancy.

Summary: One reappointment, Four appointments for vacancies.

There are individuals in the Board Bank who have expressed a desire to serve on this board. Those
applications are being provided to Council.

Current Demographics

Name of Board # of
Members

# of
Vacancies

Gender Age Ethnicity

Athletic Hall of Fame             7            5 Male - 2 70-52 - 1 African American -
2

51-34 - 1
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2

51-34 - 1

Applicants Currently Serving on Other Board/Commissions:

William Brown currently serves on the Purchasing & Procurement Oversight Committee until June
30, 2023
Brad Young currently serves on the Citizens' Unity Commission until June 30, 2023
Crystal Carrington currently serves on the Citizens' Engagement Advisory Review Commission
(CEARC) until June 30, 2025

Recommendation:

The committee would like to recommend to reappoint Marty O'Brien and to appoint Phyllis Hudgins-
Turner, Brad Young, David Mohajerin and William Brown.
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